
 
 
 
 

 
 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 25, 2025 | 1:00PM – 2:00PM ET  

About 

The National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine invites you to attend a public webinar June 25, 
2025, from 1:00 to 2:00 PM ET discussing a new report on the potential environmental effects and socio-economic 
consequences that could unfold in the weeks-to-decades following nuclear wars. 

The webinar will be livestreamed on the event webpage and is intended to provide the public with an opportunity to 
learn about the report's findings and recommendations and submit questions to members of the authoring 
committee. The full report will be available to download on June 25, 2025, at 11:00 AM ET.  

 

AGENDA  

 

01:00PM–01:05PM Introduction to the Academies, Team, Panelists, and Webinar Overview 

Nancy Huddleston, Director of Communications/ Media, NASEM 

 

01:05PM–01:30PM Presentation on the Report by Co-chairs 

Antonio J. Busalacchi Jr., President, UCAR 

Meng-Dawn Cheng, Distinguished Research and Development Staff Scientist – 
Environmental Sciences Division, ORNL (Retired) 

 

01:30PM–02:00PM Moderated Panel Discussion | Q&A with the Audience 

  Panel consisting of committee members 

 
 

Report Committee (to see full committee biographies visit here) 

Antonio J. Busalacchi, Jr. Meng-Dawn Cheng William D. Collins 
Michael S. Elliott Jason Knouft Maureen Lichtveld 
Nicole S. Lovenduski Katherine A. Lundquist James T. Randerson 
Osvaldo E. Sala Susan Solomon William J. Tedeschi 
Roberto O. Valdivia Christine Wiedinmyer Aixi Zhou 
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https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnas.us8.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D18fe6f8f25ec0bc7509e65e97%26id%3Da16b02f343%26e%3Dc24acae42a&data=05%7C02%7Ckwymbs%40nas.edu%7Ce3c172a76fe94b5ca3ec08ddae8a3ed3%7C737fe618c4e84b3d87c1c1fcdf4d61b1%7C0%7C0%7C638858631302625284%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C60000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=QXa1TncnkNmt3%2BCwVGqssMFwcmBhYLqHEotk8Lwh%2BO8%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnas.us8.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D18fe6f8f25ec0bc7509e65e97%26id%3D775f5f454e%26e%3Dc24acae42a&data=05%7C02%7Ckwymbs%40nas.edu%7Ce3c172a76fe94b5ca3ec08ddae8a3ed3%7C737fe618c4e84b3d87c1c1fcdf4d61b1%7C0%7C0%7C638858631302637444%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C60000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3GvSC%2BfdR0ijH4DEHkxbJWq5Zy7GQJN4GRIXBrE8pNc%3D&reserved=0
https://www.nationalacademies.org/our-work/independent-study-on-potential-environmental-effects-of-nuclear-war#sectionCommittee

